
 
 

 

Mr. Paul Mitchell 

South Coast Paper LLC 

PO Box 8053 

Columbia, SC 29202 

 

Dear Paul Mitchell: 

 

Re: Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) 

Certification Term Expires: September 1, 2024 

 

Congratulations! After reviewing the information that you supplied, we are pleased to inform you that your firm has 

been granted certification under the Business Enterprise Program (BEP) for Minority, Females, and Persons with 

Disabilities. 

 

This certification is in effect with the State of Illinois until the date specified above. 

 

At least 15 days prior to the anniversary date of your certification, you will be notified by BEP through email to 

update your certification as a condition of continued certification. It is your responsibility to ensure that the contact 

email address listed in the system is accurate and up to date and that the email account is checked regularly so that 

you do not miss any important notifications. In addition, should any changes occur in ownership and/or control of 

the business or other changes affecting the firm's operations, you are required to notify BEP within two weeks. 

Failure to notify our office of changes will result in decertification of your firm. 

 

Your firm's name will appear in the State's Directory as a certified vendor with the Business Enterprise Program in 

the specialty area(s) of: 

NIGP 61560: OFFICE SUPPLIES, GENERAL (NOT OTHERWISE CLASSIFIED) 

NIGP 64521: BOND PAPER, INCLUDING RECYCLED 

NIGP 64533: COPY PAPER, SPECIALIZED HIGH SPEED, INCLUDING RECYCLED 

NIGP 64576: PRINTING PAPER, VARIOUS TYPES 

 

 

Your firm will only show up in the database of BEP-certified vendors under the NIGP codes listed above, so PLEASE 

REVIEW THE LIST CAREFULLY TO ENSURE THAT ALL RELEVANT NIGP CODES ARE INCLUDED. 

 

Also, please be advised that this certification does not gurantee that you will receive a State contract. Please visit the 

Vendor Registration page on www.opportunities.illinois.gov and be sure to register with each of the Procurement 

Bulletins listed so that you are notified of upcoming solicitations in your NIGP codes. Certification with the Business 

Enterprise Program doe not ensure you receive notifications; you must also register with Procurement Bulletins. 

 

Thank you for your participation in the Business Enterprise Program. We welcome your participation and wish you 

continued success. 

 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?bNXLyfrjMBS9zfGViS0xJLZgyY3thtISHNvUK_pK_y5o8NSt_DNL6WlHUm-nd_EqAF8x42vdTtw6ynutBHtu4vA~~
https://url.emailprotection.link/?b5kh-SSXCCJdO-aWDxvRL97VRNYCWf59rOPE-B_RK_w4IhO4gNGolMQuf_SKei0hE0E7zHyWe4A2Oah2qAGFI4mu3fmBBIUZxHH7nvdzmYepYhCy0dQhdJF8M8nc9amKL


Sincerely, 

 
Carlos Gutiérrez 

Certification Manager  

Business Enterprise Program 
This message was sent to: l.broughton@southcoastpaper.com 

Sent on: 9/1/2023 9:17:01 AM 
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